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The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States (Executive Secretariat for Integral Development) and wishes to announce that, due to difficulties beyond its control, the Fifth Inter-American Meeting of Ministers of Culture and Highest Appropriate Authorities, scheduled for April 7 and 8, 2011, will have to be postponed.
2.
Considering that the aforementioned difficulties are temporary, Brazil will propose a new date. Conscious of the magnitude and importance of the meeting, as well as of the exceptional context of the commemoration of the Inter-American Year of Culture, the Permanent Mission of Brazil reaffirms the commitment of the Brazilian government to make every effort to ensure a successful Fifth Ministerial Meeting.
3.
The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat (Executive Secretariat for Integral Development) renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., March 1, 2011
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